
6303 Sherman St. 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19144 

May 15, 1967 
 
Professor J. Ferrater Mora 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater, 
 
I am ready to begin working again – now that my new daughter is 4 months old and my 
ego has recovered from my quite deserved failure. 
 
When I spoke to you, you indicated that the exams should be taken again within a year; 
the letter from the klean’s  Office says that they should be taken after a year elapses. 
Which is right? 
 
Will you be in the Philadelphia area this summer? 
 
Many thanks 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signatura] 
 


